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LB0
ASSOCI ATES, INC. 710 LIVERNOIS

FERNDALE, MICHIGAN 48220

(313) 399-0300
September 28, 1982

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Rd.
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137 '

) I
;I

D.J. Sreniawski:
!

This letter is to respond to your office's inspection on August 9, 1982.

The following are the steps we have taken to correct the violations.

1. We have purchased a steel cabinet to store the exit signs.
; We will continue tc use the same heavy duty padlock. We
j have had a sign made and installed stating " Caution -

Contains Radioactivity". This is over the door to thei

room where we store the signs. Another sign of equal
size stating "This room must be evacuated immediately
if any exit sign is accidently broken" has also been
installed.

2. We made arrangements with the Saunders Roe Co.,
2475 S. Stratford Rd. , Winston-Salem, N.C. 27103

'
to file information on all of the transfers we make from
our inventory. Your office should have been brought up
to date by the receipt of this letter. Saunders Roe will
continue to provide the transfer information in the future.

We believe we are now in compliance and our storage, signs and infortnation

system will keep us in compliance.

Sincerely,
.

.

Itick Linnell

LB0 Associates / President
RL/mg
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LB0 Associates License No. 21-19843-01
A~ITN : Mr. Richard Linnell

President
710 Livernois
Ferndale, MI 48220

Gentlemen:

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Messrs.
W. J. Slawinski and T. J. Ploski of this office on August 9, 1982, of
activities authorized by NRC Byproduct Material License No. 21-19843-01
and to the discussion of our findings with you at the conclusion of the
inspection and to the telephone conversation with Janice Stevens of
Saunders-Roe Developments, Inc. on August 12, 1982.

During this inspection, certain of your activities appeared to be in non-
compliance with NRC requirements, as specified in the enclosed Appendix.
A written response is required.

The responses directed by this letter (and the accompanying Notice) are
not subject to the clearance procedures of the Office of Management and
Budget as required by the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980. PL 96-511.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

'

,
,

D. J. Sreniawski, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection

Section 2

'

Enclosures-
l. Appendix, Notice |

of Violation
'

2. LB0 Associates Application
dated August 3, 1981

cc w/encls:
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
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